

Dear Pastor Friend and church,

I have known Matt Hanna since the 1980s. As a single young man, fresh out of ministry training, Matt did a quick survey trip with me in some Western states. He was interested in checking out missionary opportunities in the Mormon West. Eventually, God led Matt and his wife Marla to church planting "way West". That is in the country of Taiwan.

Our church, Morningside Baptist Church in Greenville South Carolina, became their sending church and BMM their mission's agency. God used them to establish a solid, Biblically taught church in the Asian culture of Taiwan. Also, they served in leadership to other Asian pastors and missionaries with BMM.

This past year they turned over the leadership of that church to strong leaders. Matt and Marla believe God is leading them to assist another missionary couple in the revitalization of a church in Katy, Texas. We certainly need strong, healthy churches in the USA in order to send and support home and foreign missionaries to make disciples for Christ.

Due to recent, radical inflation in US housing, food and life sustaining items, the Hannas must raise significant additional monthly support. I would encourage you as a pastor and church to welcome them to your church. God might lead you to partner with them in praying, supporting or encouraging them as veteran missionaries who have over 35+ years of church planting ministry.

The Hanna's contact information is: email at <u>matt@hannas.org</u> and Matt's cell phone is 530-417-3576.

In Christ's love and service,

Tony L Miller

Interim Pastor, Morningside Baptist Church

Romans 1:16